2" May 2018

To whom it may concern,

I, Ruth Stuckey, with Spanish ID number X9100008N, confirm that I am a native English speaker
and have revised the article entitled “Rethinking de novo immune hepatitis, an old concept for liver

allograft rejection: relevance of glutathione S-transferase T1 mismatch” on behalf of the authors.

Yours faithfully

Dr. Ruth Stuckey



